PERSONALS

The Annual Benevolent Convention was held at the Christian Aid Hall on Saturday November 7th. with No. 6 Lodge hosts of the event. The business meeting began at 10:00 a.m. after which dinner was served. The regular meeting followed in the afternoon. A group of Indian Singers came from Oneida their fine harmonious singing added pleasing variety to the program. Supper was served by the host Lodge.

Mrs. J.C. Hill attended the Consumers' Association of Canada Congress in Montreal on the previous week-end. Three levels participated in the conference: Government, industry, and consumers.

Messrs. Wm. Montour, Ted Davis, Jos. Hill and Syd. Bomberry, steel riggers, have left for Bermudå where they will be engaged in a steel construction project for a period of eight months.

Mrs. James Skye, delegate for Ohsweken W.I., Mrs Ethel Wright, delegate for Sour Springs W.I., and Mrs. Earl C. Jamieson, second vice-president of South Brant W.I. attended the Hamilton Area Convention on October 26 and 27th.

Mr. David Hanna, London, Ontario, former lay pastor of the United Church charge on the Reserve was a recent visitor at thehome of Mr. and Mrs. Andrew Jamieson. The Hanna children are now all married and residing in the London area, Kathy, Peter and John.

Mr. Huron Lickers, Ohsweken, returned home on Nov. 1st. after visiting several weeks at the home of Mr. & Mrs. G. Lanbrinos, Weston, Ontario.

Kathy Porter and David Henhawk, students who went on the trip to Jamaica last summer spoke of their experiences to a group at the Pt Nelson United Chuuch in Burlington last Sunday. Slides and pictures of Jamaica were also shown.

Mr. Stanley Beaver has returned to Armstrong, Northern Ontario, where he is employed in the Naval Hospital after two weeks vacation spent at the home of parents Mr. and Mrs. Wilfred Beaver, Medina, and also with relatives in Buffalo, N.Y.

Murray Lickers, second year student at Mchawk College, son of Mr. & Mrs. Norton Lickers, Ohsweken, won the Norman Wade Co. Ltd. Surveying Award and Guy Martin, also a second year student at Mohawk College, son of Mr. & Mrs. Mintern Martin, Ohsweken, won the Kronas Real Estate and Insurance Ltd. Award. The awards were presented last Thursday night at the "Mohawk Awards Night". Hearty congratulations from Tekawennake.

Mrs. Reg. Hill and sister Miss Ida Sampson left last Saturday morning on a trip to Florida.

Messrs, Ward Laforme and Lloyd King attended the meeting of the Iroquois and Allied Indians which was held in Toronto on Saturday.

Messrs. Ron. Monture, Six Nations and Carl Brant Tyendinaga, attended the Education Committee meeting of the I and A.I. at the home of Lloyd King, New Credit on November 8th.

(CON'D)...